M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
July 12, 2016
RE:

Construction Manager – At Risk Proposal
The proposals for Construction Manager – At Risk services for Ballyshannon Middle School were opened on Thursday, June 30, 2016 at 10:00 AM.  Eric McArtor and I conducted the opening of 2 responses with no vendors present.  Proposal were received and evaluated from Kahn Construction and Codell Construction Management.
The proposals were evaluated by a committee which consisted of employees from Facility Maintenance, Operations and Finance Departments.
It is the evaluation committee’s recommendation, after review of the two CM-at-Risk proposals received, to enter into negotiations with Kahn to provide a guaranteed maximum price within three weeks.  At that time, the District has the option enter into a contract for full CM services At Risk.
